
- About partial out-of-service of the reserved-seat train "S-TRAIN"

For prevention of the spread of the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19), the trains mentioned below will go out of service. 

We apologize for the inconvenience, but we appreciate your understanding and cooperation. For the latest information about 
train service, please see the website of Tokyo Metro (https://www.tokyometro.jp/index.html). 

About train service in future (updated on April 22) 
For prevention of the spread of the Coronavirus Disease, the following trains will go out of service. 

Line Train Status Period 

Fukutoshin 
Line 

S-TRAIN Nos. 1, 2, 3, 4 and 5 Out of service For the time being (Saturdays, Sundays, 
and holidays) starting on April 29 

April 22, 2020 
Tokyo Metro Co., Ltd. 
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